
	

10th April, 2019 

The Board of Trustees, 
Breathe Easy Foundation, 
United Kingdom. 

Dear Sir/Ma, 

LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

This is to express our profound appreciation to the Board of Trustees and Management of the 
Breathe Easy Foundation (BEF), United Kingdom for their philanthropic activities and kind 
donations to the Asthma and Chest Care Foundation (ACCF) during their last visit to Nigeria in 
January 2019. 

Mr. and Mrs. Dorcas Akeju with some other members of the team were with us to make donations 
of nebulizers, peak flow meters, both standard and low range, numerous Salbutamol and Seretide 
inhalers and other medications, for free distribution to patients. They visited the Chest Clinic, 
Obafemi Awolowo University, Ile-Ife, where similar donations were made to the Respiratory Unit 
and to patients who came for follow-up.    

This is indeed a very thoughtful and kind gesture, especially in a country where most patients with 
asthma and chronic obstructive pulmonary disease are not able to procure their medications, 
resulting in poor disease control and increased mortality. Many patients have benefitted from this 
deed and I believe many lives have been impacted and saved by your activities.  

Breathe Easy Foundation has been doing these charitable actions since partnering with us in the 
past few years. You are definitely making a great difference in the lives of others and posterity will 
never forget these great deeds. The Asthma and Chest Care Foundation appreciates all your 
donations and support, and we believe in your good cause. 

May the Foundation (BEF) continue to grow stronger and may the financiers be blessed.  

Once again, thank you. 

 

With kind regards, 

 
Prof. G.E. Erhabor,   MBBS (IB), FWACP, FCCP, FRCP (Edin), FRCP (Lond.) 
Consultant Pulmonologist & Professor of Medicine 
Obafemi Awolowo University, Ile-Ife, Osun State. 
Head, Respiratory Unit, Obafemi Awolowo University Teaching Hospital, Ile-Ife 
President, Asthma and Chest Care Foundation 
Governor, American College of Chest Physicians (ACCP)  


